
Brentwood Borough Council 

Notice of Intention to Publish a Revised Version of the 

Register of Electors 

The Representation of the People (England and Wales) Regulations 2001 

 

In accordance with Regulation 36(1) of The Representation of the People 

(England and Wales) Regulations 2001, as Electoral Registration Officer for 

Brentwood Borough Council (the principal electoral authority), I hereby give 

notice of my intention to publish a revised version of the full electoral register 

for 2024 on 4th January 2024. 

Such revision is necessary to reflect a new scheme of polling districts that arise 

from local government boundary changes approved by Parliament following an 

Electoral Review of Brentwood Borough Council which was recently conducted 

by the Local Government Boundary Commission for England.  

The Commission’s final report and maps depicting the new electoral 

arrangements that are effective at scheduled local government elections in May 

2024 are available here: www.lgbce.org.uk/all-reviews/brentwood.  

 

Jonathan Stephenson 

Electoral Registration Officer  

Dated: 18th December 2023 
 

http://www.lgbce.org.uk/all-reviews/brentwood

